





## Do you like to sing? Do you know someone who would like to sing?

Deacon Rubik Mailian, Music Director at St. John Armenian Church in Southfield, Michigan is recruiting singers for two major concerts in 2015 to present Armenian culture and heritage in vocal music, and to commemorate the 100<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of Armenian Genocide.

Singers of all backgrounds and experience are invited to join. Musical selections will include sacred, folk and patriotic songs. Knowledge of the Armenian language is not required.

## Rehearsals begin the week of March 2, 2014

**Adult Male – Female Choirs** 

Thursday 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. St. John Armenian Church

Children's Choir Ages 7-13

Sunday 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. Home of Deacon Rubik Malian

"Let your voice be heard. Celebrate our culture and heritage on this historic and momentous occasion."

-- Deacon Rubik Mailian

For further information contact: **Deacon Rubik Mailian, Music Director**St. John Armenian Church

22001 Northwestern Hwy, Southfield, Michigan rubik@sjachurch.org or (248) 569-3405 ext. 206

